
Idaho District Little League 
Challenger Division 
C/O Tammy Cluff 
Challenger A.D.A. 

 
 

       2024 Season 
Dear Sir: 
 
I’m inquiring on behalf of the Challenger Little League. 
 
We are looking for businesses that would be interested in sponsoring a team. 
The amount to sponsor is $150.00. 
 
Challenger is a league for special needs children and young adults. It gives them 
the opportunity to play baseball and be like other Little Leaguers. 
 
The local Challenger League is comprised of players from all over the valley. 
Including Boise, Meridian, Kuna, Nampa, Caldwell, Emmett and Idaho City. 
 
Challenger is a division of Little League International and is a non-profit 
organization. Our local division of Challenger is under the direction of Idaho 
District II and Western Regional out of San Bernardino, CA.  
The local D.A. (District Adm.) is Brian Hartvigsen. His phone number is (208) 
906-3264. E-mail address: brian@idaho2littleleague.org  
 
As a sponsor your business name and/or logo will be printed on the 
back of each team member’s shirt, and a team sponsor plaque. 
 
Your donation will be used to buy new equipment, team uniforms and to help 
those who are financially unable to afford the registration fee. Challenger is a 
non-profit, all volunteer league and no one is paid for his or her services. 
 
If you would be interested in sponsoring a team or would like more information, 
please contact me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tammy Cluff 
Challenger A.D.A. 
2904 S Givens Way 
Meridian, Idaho 83642 
208 362-3072 landline not texts 
IDChallenger@aol.com 

mailto:brian@idaho2littleleague.org

